
“Kyuushoku”（= School lunch）will cost 0 yen 

 

“Kyuushoku” will cost 0 yen.  

The lunch that children eat at school is called "Kyuushoku."  

“Kyuushoku” will cost 0 yen for everyone at city elementary and junior high 

schools.  

 

Starting with September “Kyuushoku”, they will cost 0 yen.  

If your child cannot eat “Kyuushoku“ and brings a packed lunch from home,  

they can receive the equivalent amount as the “Kyuushoku”.  

For more information, see the letter you receive from the school.  

 

Inquiries:  

Gakumu-ka  Tel 042-574-4042 

 


